City of St. Helensg
RESOLUTION NO. 1812

A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY OF ST. HELENS IN SUPPORT OF A
FEASIBILITY STUDY FOR FERRY SERVICE FROM ST. HELENS,
OREGON TO WASHINGTON STATE

WHEREAS, the City of St. Helens is located on the Columbia River and the City is
interested in encouraging partnerships for developing transportation systems that support
the City, County, and Region; and

WHEREAS, the City of St. Helens is interested in economic development, tourism,
and daily commuter benefits, and the development of a ferry system to connect south
Columbia County with the State of Washington across the Columbia River; and

WHEREAS, the City of St. Helens is promoting the investigation to determine the
feasibility of establishing ferry service between places in Washington and Oregon as a
way to improve the economic conditions of communities on both sides of the Columbia
River.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that the City of St. Helens City Council
does hereby declare support of the research, organization, and consensus building that
will hopefully lead to a feasibility study for ferry service between Washington State and
south Columbia County, Oregon.

Approved and adopted by the City Council on April 4, 2018, by the following

vote:
Ayes: Locke, Carlson, Conn, Morten, Scholl
Nays: None
AL AN
Rick Scholl, Mayor /
ATTEST:
ot Pouane
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